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Y5 Weekly Bulletin 9th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
This week we have been busy promoting Mental Health Week (My Voice Matters) and 
Safer Internet Day with the children. 
Thank you for your support with our Y3 sandwich making and today's mufti day. 
Well done to our Y5 JTAs for their fabulous participation in the Tiffin School Eco-conference. Well 
done also to our Y6 netball team for their brilliant efforts and to our Y6 cyclists for all they have done 
this week. 
Tonight, we have our PTA discos and Y5 cake sale. We are very fortunate to be able to offer these 
great events for the children.  
Thank you for all your proactive support towards school priorities such as fundraising for P2B 
counselling. It makes such a difference to us. 
We have sent previous communications out in relation to our forward planning for Teammates squads. 
More details will follow in regard to this after the half term break. 
I would like to wish a Happy Chinese New Year to all families who will be celebrating. 
Please have a look at our fabulous newsletter which will be sent today and looks back on a successful 
half term. 
 
Wishing you the very best for the Half term break. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Alan Went  
Head teacher  
 

 
Dates for your diaries: 
 
Friday 9th February: MUFTI DAY/Finish at 3.30pm for half term. / PTA Valentines Discos/ Y5 

cake sale 
Wednesday 21st February: International Languages Day - postponed 
Tuesday 27th February: Parent teacher meetings (not 6OC or 5J) 
Wednesday 28th February:  5J Parent teacher meetings 
Thursday 29th February: Parent teacher meetings 
 
 
Next term, we will be covering ‘Healthy Me’ in our PHSE lessons which will cover the subject of 
alcohol and smoking.  
We have been informed by Hampton School that they will be running the Lion Learning Programme 
again this year. This is open to Y5 boys and girls and aims to develop a love of learning and 
to broaden their horizons. 
This offer is for six children and requires a commitment to attend on the following six Saturdays 
from 9am-12.30:  02/03/24    16/03/24    20/04/24    18/05/24      08/06/24        29/06/24 

 
If you are interested, please let our school office know by Monday 19 February. 
If we receive more interest than we have available places, we will pick names from a hat. 
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Thank you so much for completing the Swanage consent form. 
 
 
We do have our own Amazon wishlist should you wish to purchase and thank you to those who have 
already donated some great gifts. 
 
YEAR 5 Amazon wishlist 
 
Have a restful half term 
 
The Year 5 Team 
 
 
 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/L51R9ATOODZX?ref_=wl_share

